
From: Conner, Anne P (CGT)
To: Plunkett, Steven, Env. Health
Cc: Snyder, Mari (Law); Harnish, David E; earl.hagstrom@sdma.com
Subject: 5051 Coliseum Way site RO0002751, Geotracker T0601975861 Notice to Comply
Date: Wednesday, September 16, 2009 9:51:54 AM

Steven,

It was good talking with you this morning.  Confirming our conversation regarding
status of the 5051 Coliseum Way site RO0002751, a/k/a Geotracker
T06019795861, you have spoken with Don Ashton of Bureau Veritas, consultant
for the current Geotracker site 01S0422, of which 5051 Coliseum Way is a part.  As
a result of that discussion you will be speaking with Donna Drogos next week to
decide whether it makes sense to combine the older site T06019795861 with the
newer more comprehensive site 01S0422, which encompasses all reports pertaining
to the greater project including 750 50th Avenue, 5050, 5051 and 5200 Coliseum
Way parcels. 

I look forward to hearing from you once that determination is made so that PG&E is
able to take the steps needed to officially close this issue.

Thanks very much for your time regarding this matter,

Sincerely,

Anne Conner

Anne Conner

PG&E Sr Remediation Project Manager

3401 Crow Canyon Road

San Ramon, CA  94583

415-6381 (925) 415-6381 (415) 271-6675
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